
From: Lennie & Mary Fillius [mailto:lenmaryf@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 5:03 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
It sure does appear that the Northern Pass project is a done deal. I implore you to seriously consider the 
overwhelming opposition to this project moving forward in its current proposal of above ground towers. 
I live in the town of Bethlehem,NH and I truly believe that the majority of the North Country towns will 
experience negative impacts on property values and loss in tourism revenue. We are only able to survive 
here by the money that gets spent in our service industries when people come to enjoy our pristine 
landscapes. Some property values have already declined in areas where the towers are planned to be 
built. We do not need this blight on our landscape. Please deny this project in its current form.  
Thank You, Lennie Fillius 
180 Oak Ridge Rd. 
Bethlehem, NH 03574 
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